Since the last mecting, John Brooks and I

have had conversations again with the Governor and

some of his assistants discussing primarily the budgetary
matters and trying to get his views on the question of
election of delegetes. I might add, as to that latter,
that he is more and more concerned about it because he
is receiving more and more comnent indicating the pcople
who are going to run for the position of delegate to the
Convention. Some obviously qualify and some, at

least in his opinion, obviously not., I will discuss
that in more detail when we discuss the report of the
Comnission.

He has, hovcver, with reference to the
budget, inmsofar as he can do so, approved in principle
the broad recoracndations vhich we vere waking as to
creating a staff and assistants to get the Convention
started off right,including the jdea -~ provided the
Legislature approves, and he thiaks it will -~ of soue
sort of orientation sescion of & day or two with the
newly clected delogates. e has iudicated that he will
poss thhse vicrs along to Govemnow-Rlect Agasw, but in
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